
 
 

 

Unisync Achieves 50 Best Ranking First Year in Queens University Study For Work with Feed The 
Children 

Mississauga, November 12, 2010 — Unisync is proud to announce they are ranked one of the 50 Best 
Employers in Canada by Aon Hewitt in conjunction with Queens University. The company has seen 
positive growth and significant change to their corporate energy over the last few years. Employees 
are excited about being part of the Unisync team and that has translated into outstanding customer 
service. 

A direct result of the renewed energy at the company is seen in the work they do in the community 
primarily with Feed The Children. 
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